
 

 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Jan. 24:  Generation to Generation meeting 

Jan. 24:  PCC Committee meeting 

LITURGISTS FOR 2024 

We still need to fill 4 spots for 2024.  There is a sign up sheet on the bulletin board in 
the Narthex.  If you are interested, please sign your name opposite of the month you 
will be available.  We can also use alternates - those who would be willing to fill in 
should the scheduled liturgist be unable to read for their Sunday.  Thank you. 

WINTER WEATHER REMINDER 

Should Madison County reach a Level 2 or 3 due to severe winter weather on any      
Sunday, the in-person church service will be cancelled, and the service will switch to 
Zoom ONLY.  Be sure to keep the email you receive with the Zoom connection so you 
can still attend service on Zoom. A FAMILY IN NEED 

Please pray for the Traub family:  Jeff, Kari and their three daughters:  Ailynn, Laynie, & 
Trissanna.  They are friends of Harry Wright's family who lost their home in a fire in the 
beginning of January. 

If you would like to help, the family needs everything, but they are asking if we could 
help with bathroom and laundry items: 

 Q-tips    Bath towels   Peroxide 

 Cotton balls   Wash cloths   Tylenol 

 First aid kits   Hair spray   Ibuprofen 

 Fingernail clippers  Razors    Detangler 

 Laundry Supplies  Feminine hygiene products 

You can also make a monetary donation in the form of cash, a gift card, or a check 
made out to Kari Traub (DO NOT make a check out to the church).   

A table has been set up in the Narthex for any donations.  Thank you. 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

Our congregational meeting will be held on Sunday, January 28.  Please mark your   
calendar and plan to attend.  The report will be emailed to you once it is ready.  This 
will be the time to go over financials and review what happened in 2023.   

A potluck will proceed the meeting, so bring your favorite dish to share and enjoy 
some good fellowship. 

PER CAPITA 

Per Capita is crucial to the overall health and well-being of the PC(USA), not only      
because it provides for our ministries, but because it binds presbyteries, synods, and 
congregations together in one Church.  

The per capita for 2024 is $40.00 per member, which the church pays to the            
Presbytery.  $26.95 goes to the Presbytery of Scioto Valley; $3.25 goes to the Synod of 
the Covenant; and $9.80 goes to the General Assembly.   

If you are able to cover your portion, be sure to write on the memo line of your check, 
or on the envelope that you use, that this offering is for the Per Capita.  Thank you for 
your generosity in helping to cover this cost. 

BE MY VALENTINE 

The Iota Beta Sorority Chapter of London and the Music Men and Jen are sponsoring a 
Singing Valentine on Wednesday, February 14, 2024.   

The cost of $35.00 includes two songs, a rose, picture and a memory to last a lifetime.  
ALL proceeds will be donated to cancer research through Iota Beta.   

You can find order forms in the Narthex on the refreshment table.  The deadline is 
February 10.  Please be sure to make the check payable to Iota Beta Chapter. 


